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I refer to the proposed bill and want to express my objection to it.
 
I find the possibility of  aborting babies up to birth as cruel and inhumane. Our Hospitals have
 advanced facilities to care for premature babies which is wonderful. So how can we now
 consider killing babies who are more developed than those premature babies.
 
Yours faithfully
Peter osborne

Health (Abortion Law Reform) 
Amendment Bill 2016
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